PETERSBURG INDIAN ASSOCIATION
PO Box 1418

15 N. 12t Street

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Phone: 907-772-3636

Fax: 907-772-3637

April 19, 2022

Clerk Thompson
Petersburg Borough

P.O. Box 322
Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Dear Clerk Thompson.

Please accept this letter as a request to serve on the Early Childhood Education Task
Force. Affordable, quality child care for the Tribe has been identified as a priority in the
strategic plan for Petersburg Indian Association (PIA). Insufficient child care has been a
major topic of concern for PIA for many years and the identified need continues to grow
into the current times. PIA believes that child care is the most essential service we can
provide to our Tribal citizens that will enhance their lives and the community of
Petersburg overall.

I look forward to serving on this taskforce and collaborating with others to help find
solutions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely.
Chad Wright
Tribal Administrator



